

Miami-Dade County Public Schools

giving our students the world

Superintendent of Schools Dr. Jose L. Dotres

November 18th, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Miami-Dade County School Board

Perla Tabares Hantman, Chair Dr. Steve Gallon III, Vice Chair Lucia Baez-Geller Dr. Dorothy Bendross-Mindingall Christi Fraga Dr. Lubby Navarro Dr. Marta Pérez Mari Tere Roias

Luisa Santos

Shenandoah Middle School has been identified as an initially targeted/advised school for attendance boundaries for the 2022-2023 school year. An Attendance Boundary Committee (ABC) hearing will take place on Thursday, December 1, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. at Booker T. Washington Senior High, 1200 N.E. 6th Avenue, Auditorium, Miami, Florida 33132. Any individual wishing to appear before the ABC during this hearing must communicate with the ABC District Office at 305 995-1875 before the deadline of 12:00 noon on Tuesday, November 29, 2022, for a scheduled hearing time.

Should Shenandoah Middle School remain on the list of Targeted/Advised Schools after December 1, 2022, a community meeting will be held with all parents, community members, and stakeholders. During this community meeting the school's proposed boundary recommendations will be discussed and the process for receiving your input will be explained. Information regarding the community meeting will be forthcoming.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 305-856-8282.

Respectfully.

Michelle L. Coto

Principal